
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 

2025 Monroe County Hazard Mitigation Plan Update Public Notice 
 
Notice is given that a public meeting to review the risk assessment section of the draft 2025 Monroe 
County Hazard Mitigation Plan will be conducted on February 26, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. at Northampton 
Community College located at 2411 PA-715, Tannersville, PA 18372. Public participation in the hazard 
mitigation plan update process is very important. This meeting will review the draft 2025 Monroe County 
Hazard Mitigation Plan Update. 
 
Please send any comments on the current plan or recommendations for the new plan to Maryellen 
Keegan, Monroe County Emergency Management Director, at mkeegan1@monroecountypa.gov 
 
Anyone requiring any special accommodations with respect to the meeting noted above should provide 
reasonable notice to the Monroe County Chief Clerk at the Commissioners’ Office, Monroe County 
Administrative Center, One Quaker Plaza, Room 201, Stroudsburg, PA 18360 or by telephoning (570) 
570-517-3102. 
 
 
     MONROE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
 
            
     Robert J. Gress, Chief Clerk/Administrator 
 
 
PUBLISH: February 12, 2025 


